

HAWK HEADLINES

Hutton Elementary

February 5, 2020

DATES TO REMEMBER...

February	5	Boys basketball game
		at Franklin
	6	Girls basketball game
		at Franklin
	7	Peer Professional
		Learning
	12	Boys basketball game
		at Hutton
	13	Girls basketball game
		at Hutton
	14	Valentine's day

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 7

Friday, February 7 is Peer Professional Learning. There is no SHOP. Students will be released at 1:45 p.m.

NATIONAL COUNSELOR WEEK

February 3-7 is National Counselor Week. Thank you Mr. McCune for all the support, help and advise you hand out daily to students. Thank you!

REPORT CARDS

Report cards were sent home with students on Tuesday. If you did not receive one, please call the office and we can get another copy.

KINDERGARTEN/NEW STUDENT REGISTRATION

Registration for kindergarten and new students in grades 1-6 for the 2020/21 school year will begin on March 2.

Students entering kindergarten must be five years of age on or before August 31. The school will need an original birth certificate and immunization records showing the following:

- 4 DTaP with the last dose after the 4th birthday
- 3 IPV (polio) if the last dose is given on or after age 4 or 4 doses if all were given before age 4
- 3 doses of HEP B (hepatitis B). This is a series of three injections given over an 8 month period
- 2 Varicella (chicken pox) given on or after the 1st birthday and at least 28 days apart or a signed verification of disease from a health care provider
- 2 MMR received on or after 1 year of age and at least 28 days apart

New for the 2020/21 school year, the immunization form will need to be filled out by a doctor or we will need the immunization print out from the doctor.

5TH AND 6TH GRADE BASKETBALL

Practices for both 5th and 6th grade girls and boys basketball is underway. Listed below are the games that have been scheduled:

February 5 – Boys at Franklin

February 6 – Girls at Franklin

February 12 – Boys at Hutton (vs Jefferson)

February 13 – Girls at Hutton (vs Jefferson)

February 19 – Boys at Moran Prairie

February 20 – Girls at Moran Prairie

All games will be from 3:45 - 5:15. Students will be bused from Hutton to the home team school.

HUTTON STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS

Next week, Hutton student council will be kicking off our Hutton Has Heart change drive. This year, the Student council voted to collect money to benefit the JDRF (Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation). Next week each class will receive a collection can for money. We will have a school wide goal this year to raise over \$3000. If we succeed, Mr. Demarest, has agreed to be doused in oatmeal.

CHILDREN'S AUTHOR KENN NESBITT

Hutton PTG has announced that Kenn Nesbitt, children's author will be visiting our school. If you would like to purchase an autograph book for your student, please visit the Hutton website (peachjar). All orders for books are due by Friday, February 7.

Students will be attending two assemblies on Tuesday, February 18 – grades K-2 will be at 8:45 am and grades 3-6 will be at 9:45.

GIRLS ON THE RUN BLOOMSDAY

If you child loves running, we have two wonderful opportunities coming up.

Girls on the run will begin Monday, March 23. Practices will be Mondays and Wednesday from 3:05 – 4:25 with an activity bus that will pick up students at 4:30. Coaches for this event are Korina Day and Kelly McGinty.

Bloomsday practices will begin March 17 with practices on Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:05 -4:15 with an activity bus at 4:30. Coach will be Michelle Neill.